Local Schools

TOP

2020 DHS Fall Senior Night Featuring Nate Mangum

SEPTEMBER 15TH 2020 BY DEE LOFLIN

2020 DHS Fall Senior Night Featuring Nate Mangum

Dexter, MO - On Friday, September 4, 2020 the Dexter High School honored fall athletes at Charles Bland Stadium. Due to COVID-19 senior night was moved from the last home game to the first home game of the year. Football, volleyball, girls tennis, football cheer, cross country and band members and their families were announced prior to kick-off against the Sikeston Bulldogs.

Nate Mangum is the son of Julie and Stacy Mangum.

He is a member of the DHS Marching Band.

His future plans after graduation are to attend Southeast Missouri State University for one year and transfer to Rolla.

His most memorable moment at DHS is when we went to all-state tryouts.

LAST UPDATED ON SEPTEMBER 15TH 2020 BY DEE LOFLIN

https://showmetimes.com/Blogpost/vekp/2020-DHS-Fall-Senior-Night-Featuring-Nate-Mangum

Go to post

More from ShowMe Times:

SUBSCRIBE TO "LOCAL SCHOOLS"

ShowMe Gold Sponsors